
Overview of the proposed plans 
 
• The proposal is for up to 7 turbines which will form 

an Extension to the existing, operational Tom nan 

Clach Wind Farm. 

• The capacity of the turbines is yet to be confirmed, 

but will likely contribute around an additional 30MW 

to the existing operational windfarm. 

• At present there are various turbine models that suit 

this site. New and updated models matching the 

proposed dimensions will also be considered. 

• The proposed turbines have a maximum tip height 
of 149.9m when one of the blades is in a vertical 

position.   

• Keeping turbine tip heights under 150m means there 

is no requirement for visible aviation lighting.  

• The proposed Extension will utilise the existing 
access track and reopen the borrow pit used for 

operational wind farm, reducing environmental 

impacts. 

 

What’s in a name? 

The original development was named Tom nan Clach, a name taken from the Ordinance Survey map, visible above. ‘Tom’ 

is a small peak or knoll and ‘nan’ in Gaelic means ‘if’ which is clearly meaningless as part of a place name but was 
somehow adopted by the cartographer of the day. This time around, we have rectified that mistake and have named the 

Extension project Tom na Clach. 
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